
 

 

 

24th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reading Competition  
 
We want to set all of our families an exciting challenge over the summer holidays!  
 
We are looking for families reading their favourite books in weird, wonderful and exciting places. We are asking you to 
take a photo of your children or family reading somewhere a little different this summer and send them into 
office@forestsandridge.wilts.sch.uk. The weirder or more obscure, the better! 
 
We are going to be creating a whole school display showing our love of reading as a school in the autumn term. 
 
A winner will be picked from each year group in the new school year who will win an exciting prize – a brand new book. 
We are very lucky to be shortly receiving a new reading vending machine purchased by our fantastic PTA. The design for 
our machine is below. It will be placed in our lovely school library. 
 

 
 
Over the year children will have opportunities in school and outside of school to win a special token which means they 
will be able to pick a book from the vending machine to take home and keep. We are setting all of our families our very 
first competition over the summer and the very first opportunity to win a special token. 
 
We cannot wait to see the photos! 
 
Happy summer everyone! 
 
James Mead and all of the Forest Friends! 
Deputy Headteacher and PTA 
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